
 
PRESS RELEASE 8/19/2021 

LASSEN COUNTY EMERGENCY SHELTER INCIDENT 

 

The Lassen County Sheriff’s Office has received many inquiries regarding events 

that occurred at the Emergency Shelter located at Lassen Community College in 

Susanville August 16, 2021.  The Sheriff’s office did not have a representative 

present at that location the day of the event and had no knowledge of the events 

that occurred until after they occurred. 

 

Lassen Community College falls under the jurisdiction of the Susanville Police 

Department and they were the responding agency when those events took place.  

All questions related to police response should be directed to the Susanville Police 

Department at (530)257-5603.   

 

All questions related to shelter workers and management should be directed to 

Lassen County Health and Social Services who operate the Emergency Shelter.  

Their number is (530)251-8128. 


